
July 2024	 Volume 21 • Issue 3

Holiday Hours
Fourth of July

Thursday, July 4th
All offices closed 

Labor Day Weekend
August 31st & September 2nd

All offices closed

 
Email: memberservice@compassfcu.com

24-hour phone access: 315-349-0123

Mobile APP: Compass FCU

Compass Federal Credit Union Awards Scholarships Totaling 
$14,000 to Nine Deserving Members

Compass is proud to announce 
the recipients of this year’s 
Scholarship Awards, presenting 
$14,000 to nine deserving  
members.

G. Ray Bodley High School Senior, 
Zoey Kerr, and Mexico High 
School Senior, Thi Huynh, were 
each awarded $4,000  
scholarships.

Kerr will be attending either RIT or RPI in the fall and will major in  
biomedical engineering.  Huynh is undecided as to where she will attend, but 
plans to major in psychology.

Beatrice Rastley, who will soon attend the College of the Holy Cross majoring 
in economics and international relations, was awarded this year’s $2,000 
scholarship.  Rastley will graduate from Oswego High School.

Four more graduating seniors also earned $500 scholarships including Ian  
MacKenzie, Ethan Becker, Duncan Baker and Cam Padalino.

MacKenzie, an Oswego High School senior, will attend Binghamton  
University in the fall, majoring in biology.  Mexico High School senior, Becker, 
will major in physics education at SUNY Geneseo.  Baker, an Oswego High 
School senior, plans to attend SUNY Oswego, majoring in risk management 
and insurance.  C.W. Baker High School graduate, Padalino, will study civil 
engineering technology at RIT.

Justin Ryan and Andrew Mullen were selected as Continuing Education 
Scholarship recipients, each receiving $1,000.

Ryan attends Cayuga Community College, studying human services, while 
Mullen attends SUNY Oswego, majoring in studio art.

Compass awards its scholarships annually with applications available at  
www.compassfcu.com after the first of each year.  Visit the credit union's 
website on January 6 to apply for 2025 scholarships.

Contact Us

Pictured Left to Right: Jennifer Rupert, Andrew Mullen, Ian MacKenzie, Cam Padalino,  
Beatrice Rastley, Zoey Kerr and Angela Galvin.

While Bank at School has wrapped up 
for 2023-2024, we are already looking 
ahead to our 2024-2025 program in the  
Oswego City School District.

Volunteers are a key component of our 
program.  If you are interested in  
joining us, please email Compass  
Marketing Administrator Dan Kapus-
cinski at dkapuscinski@compassfcu.
com.

(315) 342-5300 | www.compassfcu.com  
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A Message from the Board
Dear Compass Members,

We recently hosted our Annual Meeting at 
Compass FCU's Fulton location and  
announced the election results for the 
Board of Directors.

We are pleased to welcome back incumbent 
Board members Darcy Antonucci and  
Joanne Gardner, as well as new Board  
member Sandra Barbaro. Thank you to the members that attended 
this year's meeting.

During our Annual Meeting we also recognized Joyce Pritchard, who 
after 27 years of service to the credit union, is retiring.  We thank 
Joyce for her many years of service and wish her well in her future 
endeavors.    

The Annual Member Appreciation Picnic is set to return on Sunday, 
September 8 at Thunder Island in Fulton.  More details on this family 
friendly gathering are available within the newsletter.  We had a  
turnout of more than 300 last year and are looking forward to you 
joining us for this years event.

I would also like to congratulate our Compass Federal Credit Union  
Scholarship Award recipients. We wish you the best of luck in the 
future and are proud to have you as representatives of Compass 
Federal Credit Union.

Wishing you a safe and healthy Summer! 
Michael Pisa, Board President

Visa Gift Cards
The perfect g ift for anyone on your list
Available for purchase at any Compass office. 

Gift card limit of up to $1,000. A $3 processing fee applies.

New George St. Hours
Beginning on June 3, 
Compass Federal  
Credit Union's main 
office, located at 131 
George St. in Oswego,  
implemented new 
weekday hours,  

expanding to hours of 9 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday 
through Friday.

Along with its expanded weekday hours, the George 
St. office will also remain open on Saturdays from 9 
a.m. to 12 p.m.

"Providing the best and most consistent customer 
service is a top priority at Compass," said Compass 
CEO, Jennifer Rupert.  "Making our hours consistent 
across our three main branches will be a benefit, 
along with providing members more office  
availability."
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Compass Announces Bank at School Grand 
Prize Winners for 2023-2024

Running each year from October to 
May, the Compass Bank at School 
program offers Oswego City School 
District students an opportunity to  
deposit money into their own  
account.  Those who participate are 
then entered into a random prize 
drawing.

This year, the program also expanded 
to the Fulton City School District, by 

visiting Fairgrieve Elementary School.

The program’s grand prize is the chance to step inside the  
Compass Cash Vault for a full minute.  Once inside, students 
have the opportunity to grab as much as $200 in cash as it swirls 
around them.

This year’s grand prize winners are Cooper Flett (Minetto), Noah 
Dawson (Riley), Cynthia Robbins (OMS), Layla Lin (Leighton), 
Emilie Sprowson (Trinity), Rocco Portelli (Fitzhugh), Everly Callan 
(Kingsford) and Logan Watts (Fairgrieve).

The Bank at School program is already seeking volunteers for 
the 2024-2025 program.  Those interested in assisting students 
with deposits at various schools in Oswego can contact  
Compass by phone or e-mail Marketing Administrator, Dan  
Kapuscinski, at dkapuscinski@compassfcu.com.  

For more information on the Bank at School program call (315) 
342-5300.

Christmas in July at Compass to Benefit the 
Human Concerns Inc. Food Pantry

Compass Federal Credit 
Union will be hosting 
Christmas in July through 
the entire month of July 
in order to benefit the  
Human Concerns Inc. 
Food Pantry.

All Compass offices will 
be holding a food and supply drive during Christmas in July as 
a way to help those in need during the summer months, when 
certain drive efforts are not as frequent.

Compass offices will be accepting SPAM, corned beef hash, 
high protein soups, canned sausage, baked beans, corned beef, 
artisan mac and cheese, mustard, ketchup, mayonnaise, salad 
dressings, muffin mixes, boxed stuffing and more.

Supplies accepted include shampoo, conditioner, body wash, 
deodorant and laundry detergent.

During the month of Christmas in July, holiday themed gift 
cards will also be made available to members with no  
associated fees charged.  A limited quantity of holiday gift 
cards will be available.  Members are encouraged to use this 
opportunity to get a head start on their holiday shoping needs.

Questions?  Call Compass Federal Credit Union's main office at 
(315) 342-5300 to learn more.



Equal Housing Lender National Credit Union Administration
A U.S. Government Agency

Your savings are federally
insured to $250,000.
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Compass Locations and Hours of Operation

Main Office:
131 George St., Oswego
Phone: 315-342-5300
Hours:
Mon. - Fri. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Sat. 9 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Fulton:
208 North Second St., Fulton
Phone: 315-593-8443
Hours:
Mon. - Fri. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Sat. 9 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Oswego Hospital:
110 West Sixth St., Oswego
Phone: 315-349-5562
Hours:
Fri. 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

West First Street:
300 West First St., Oswego
Phone: (315) 207-0390
Hours: 
Mon. - Fri. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Novelis Plant:
P.O. Box 5160
Phone: 315-349-0116
Hours:
Mon. 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.
Thurs. & Fri. 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

SUNY Oswego:
150B Marano Campus Center
Phone: 315-312-2191
Hours:
Wed. 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
(During School Year Only)

Questions? Contact Us!

Website:
www.compassfcu.com

Email:
memberservice@compassfcu.com

Mobile App:
CompassFCU

24-Hour Phone Access:
315-349-0123

Compass Charity Golf Tournament Raises More than $14,000 for Youth Athletics
The 2024 Compass Charity Golf Tournament, presented by Novelis, saw 19 teams participate at Battle Island Golf Course on 
June 8, with more than $14,000 raised to be divided between Fulton Youth Soccer and the Leprechaun League of Oswego.  The 
overall proceeds from this year’s tournament was an event record, more than doubling the previous mark, as the tournament 
completed its 12th year of operation.
 
After 18 holes it was the Foot Wedge Crew, consisting of Tom Rollin, Jim Galletta, Corey Galletta and Dan Lavery topping the 
leaderboard.  Finishing in the second position was the team supplied by tournament title sponsor, Novelis, consisting of Kyle 
Con, Trevor Bradshaw, Josh Carney and Noah Cerbello.
 
The day’s putting contest winner was Bob Vaccaro with Jacob Hudson winning closest to the line.  Long drive award winners 
were Dennis Wallace and Jodi Blasczienski with closest to the pin going to Ben Frary and Vicki Squitieri.  The 50/50 raffle was 
won by Tim Rice, who donated his winnings back to the events overall proceeds.
 
Compass Federal Credit Union would like to thank contest and dinners sponsors Sterling Financial Group, D&S Landscaping, 
Chris Nelson State Farm Insurance, Eagle Beverage, Paperworks, Burritt Motors and Canale Insurance & Accounting.  Gift and 
raffle sponsors included The Sausage Shack, Confectionately Yours, Empower, Oswego Auto, Gentle Paws Grooming, Lighthouse 
Lanes, Rudy’s, Oswego Cinema, C’s Beverage Center and The Cat and the Kettle.  A number of hole sponsors also contributed 
including ABC Oswego, NY Adaptive Golf, Bob & Barb Sugar, Brewerton Speedway, Burke’s Home Centers, C. Gerard Marketing, 
Century 21 Agents, Circle T Ready Mix, the Compass FCU Board of Directors, Dupli Envelope & Graphics, Eastern Shore Insur-
ance, Eastside Nutrition, Fulton Speedway, Lakeview Lanes, Lawn Horn Landscaping, LeBaudy Law Office, Oswego Speedway, 
Perkins Photography, The Rooftop Lounge, Warner Physical Therapy and Weedsport Speedway.

'24 Compass Federal Credit Union Charity Golf Champions:  
The Foot Wedge Crew - Tom Rollin, Dan Lavery, Corey Galletta, Jim Galletta


